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CITY HALL COUNCIL CHAMBER 

117 MACNEIL STREET 
SAN FERNANDO, CALIFORNIA 91340

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that pursuant to Government Code Section 54955 and 54955.1, 

the San Fernando City Council (“City Council”) special meeting of June 13, 2025 scheduled at 4:30 
p.m. was cancelled due to a lack of City Councilmember quorum and will not be held on the above 
date.   
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE:   THE NEXT SPECIAL AND REGULAR CITY COUNCIL 
MEETING WILL BE HELD ON MONDAY, JUNE 16, 2025, BEGINNING AT 6:00 P.M. 

 

 
 

 
 

AFFIDAVIT OF POSTING 
I hereby certify under penalty of perjury under the laws of the State of California that the 
foregoing cancellation notice was posted on the City Hall bulletin board and the City’s website 
prior to the cancellation of the meeting. 
 
Dated: _________________ at: ____________ 
 
Signed By: _____________________________ 

Agendas and complete Agenda Packets (including staff reports and exhibits related to each item) are posted on the City’s Internet website 
(www.sfcity.org).  These are also available for public reviewing prior to a meeting in the City Clerk Department. Any public writings distributed by 
the City Council to at least a majority of the Councilmembers regarding any item on this regular meeting agenda will also be made available at 
the City Clerk Department at City Hall located at 117 Macneil Street, San Fernando, CA, 91340 during normal business hours.  In addition, the City 
may also post such documents on the City’s website at www.sfcity.org. In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990, if you 
require a disability-related modification/accommodation to attend or participate in this meeting, including auxiliary aids or services please call 
the City Clerk Department at (818) 898-1204 at least 48 hours prior to the meeting. 
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